Independent Spiritualist Association of the United States of America

Incorporated in the State of Michigan 1924

Rev. Mahala Bacon, President 5130 W. 25th Street Cicero, IL 60804 708-652-5113 president@independentspiritualistl.org

Rev. Gloria Ward, Vice President 700 Napa Valley Drive Milford, Mi 48881 248-330-9501 yp@independentspiritualist.org

Rev. Catherine Dorr, Secretary 310 E. Addison Street Jackson, MI 49203 517-812-8277 secretary@independentspiritualists.org

Laura Kaufman, Treasurer 10540 Leeke Road Chelsea, MI 48118 734-433-9415 treasurer@independentspiritualists.org

Rev. Thomas Janssen, Ed. Trustee 14490 Marcellus Hwy Marcellus, MI 49067 269-462-0683 education@independentspiritualists.org

Rev. Patricia Hohm, Booklet Trustee 9180 Holmes Street White Lake, MI 48386 248-722-3674 booklet@independentspiritualists.org

Donna Fischer. Clerk Trustee 5130 W. 25th Street Cicero, IL 60804 708-227-8133 clerk@independentspiritualists.org May 12, 2025

Dear Members and Friends,

The June Quarterly is just around the corner. - June 21st & 22nd.

The Church of Truth - 127 Meerse St. Grand Ra[pids, MI 49507, is busy preparing for our meeting, Meals will be available individually or for a weekend rate, price to be determined.

Hotel arrangements have been secured for \$105.00 per night. To take advantage of this price, your reservations must be made before the 10th of June. There are 6 double queen rooms and 4 king rooms available. If you remember, the hotel has a wide variety of items for breakfast included in the room rate.

Econo Lodge and Suites 2985 Kraft Avenue SE Grand Rapids, MI 49512 616-940-1777

Also find in this letter that The Church of Truth and The United Spiritual Counsel of Nations will be hosting an event on Friday night, which looks to be fun and interesting. Please note that this is not an ISA event. Our festivities will begin on Saturday morning at 9am with readings by all ISA members present. Please come and share your gifts.

The President's letter and notification of the Friday night events are also included.

Any questions, please contact a board member.

Until we meet in June, please take care and drive safely,

Rev, C, Dorr, ISA secretary